
 

 

 

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) threat continues to develop, our entire 

team is dedicated to delivering the best possible service to our customers 

during this difficult time. 

In an effort to keep our customers and employees safe, and reduce 

community spread, we have decided to temporarily close our banking 

lobbies. We will continue to operate the drive-thru service at both 

locations with extended hours. Additionally, our customers will be able to 

use the three (3) Carver State Bank ATMS in the Savannah area as well 

as all MoneyPass ATMs around the country without charge. 

You will also have full access to your debit cards, telephone banking and 

internet banking. 

As an added customer service feature, during regular business hours, we 

will retrieve transactions hourly from the night drops at both locations. 

Of course, we realize that new details will emerge regarding the risks 

associated with COVID-19, and we will stay informed. We will also 

attempt to help our customers keep informed.   

Lastly, if you have a loan at Carver and need assistance because of the 

impact of this coronavirus, please contact your account officer for 

Deferred Payment consideration at 912-447-4200 or through email: 

Carvermail@carverstatebank.com.  

Carver State Bank values our customers. We want to help you get through 

this turbulent time. Please stay safe and visit the website at 

https://www.carverstatebank.com for more information. 
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